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ln view of the evolving situation on the spread of Corona Virus (COVID-19) and as 
per the notification issued by the Dept. of Higher Education, Government of West 
Bengal as well as the subsequent notices issued by the Registrar, University of 
Calcutta, and the Principal, Sushil Kar College,  all normal activities of the 
department including the laboratory works  will remain suspended till 15th April, 
2020. The students are instructed to follow the college website and also the official 
semester-wise whatsapp groups  for further notifications, if any. 
 
 
           


